
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF CARNATION 
-PUBLIC HEARING- 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Carnation City Council will hold a public hearing to receive and 
consider public comment regarding the proposed Six Year Transportation Improvement Plan (STIP) 2025-
2032. The hearing will be conducted at the regular meeting of the Carnation City Hall located to 4621 Tolt 
Avenue in Carnation. Copies of the proposed STIP will be available for Public Review on Wednesday April 
10th, 2024, during normal business hours at Carnation City Hall or our website.  
 
The hearing will be conducted during the regular meeting of the Carnation City Council on April 16th, 2024 
at 6:00 PM or soon thereafter. The hearing is open to the public. All interested persons are encouraged to 
listen and/or attend the public hearing and to provide oral and/or written comments. 
 
For inquiries and/or assistance regarding how to attend or participate in this hearing using the City’s 
remote electronic format, please visit www.carnationwa.gov or contact the city clerk.  
 
This notice is published pursuant to CMC 1.14.010 
CITY OF CARNATION 
Lora Wilmes, City Clerk 
Publish in the Snoqualmie Valley Record. 
 
 

http://www.carnationwa.gov/

